
 

THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

   

   

 

  29 April 2019 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to transmit a letter dated 24 April 2019 from H.E. Mr. 

Masud Bin Momen, Permanent Representative of Bangladesh and H.E. Mr. 

Agustín Santos Maraver, Permanent Representatives of Spain, co-facilitators for 

the intergovernmental consultations and negotiations to determine the modalities 

and organizational aspects of the International Migration Review Forums.   

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 María Fernanda Espinosa Garcés 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York  

 

 


